
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 25th October 2024
Year 4 Frida Kahlo Changes

Dear Parents & Carers

We would like to extend our warmest wishes and appreciation to Miss Cleworth as she prepares
for her maternity leave - her final day will be Friday 15th November.

To ensure a smooth transition for the children in this class, their new teacher Miss Dunn will be
joining us on Monday 4th November. This means the children will have two weeks of both teachers
and allow Miss Cleworth to fully hand over to Miss Dunn before she leaves.

Please join us in wishing Miss Cleworth well as she prepares for her new arrival! In the meantime, if
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery
Headteacher
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